
 
 

 
 

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT 

PUSA ROAD CAMPUS 

 
 
 
    Dear Parents, 
     
    We are delighted to inform you about the new Reading Programme initiated in our school. Designed to foster a  
    love for reading and enhance literacy skills, this program aims at creating a nurturing environment for the  
    children.  
    Through engaging activities, age-appropriate books, and dedicated reading sessions, we strive to cultivate a  
    lifelong passion for learning and encourage critical thinking. We believe this programme will not only improve  
    reading comprehension in children but also broaden their horizons and spark imagination. 
    To commence the programme, we are providing you with a list of age-appropriate books. Each child must read at  
    least one of the titles listed. Follow-up fun activities based on the books read by your child will be conducted in  
    July.  
    We look forward to your active participation and support in making this reading initiative a resounding success. 
    Happy Reading! Happy Learning! 
 
 
    Regards 
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